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2011-01-23 Since the 1960s, a
significant effort has been underway
to program computers to “see” the
human face—to develop automated
systems for identifying faces and
distinguishing them from one
another—commonly known as Facial
Recognition Technology. While
computer scientists are developing
FRT in order to design more
intelligent and interactive machines,
businesses and states agencies view
the technology as uniquely suited for
“smart” surveillance—systems that
automate the labor of monitoring in
order to increase their efficacy and
spread their reach. Tracking this
technological pursuit, Our Biometric
Future identifies FRT as a prime
example of the failed technocratic
approach to governance, where new
technologies are pursued as
shortsighted solutions to complex
social problems. Culling news
stories, press releases, policy
statements, PR kits and other
polaris-freedom-virage-tx-i-txi-genesis-2002-02-pwc-service-repair-workshop-manual

materials, Kelly Gates provides
evidence that, instead of providing
more security for more people, the
pursuit of FRT is being driven by the
priorities of corporations, law
enforcement and state security
agencies, all convinced of the
technology’s necessity and unhindered
by its complicated and potentially
destructive social consequences. By
focusing on the politics of
developing and deploying these
technologies, Our Biometric Future
argues not for the inevitability of a
particular technological future, but
for its profound contingency and
contestability.
WealthTech Patrick Schueffel
2019-10-01 The book “WealthTech:
Wealth and Asset Management in the
Fintech Age” is the primary resource
for the wealth and asset management
technology revolution. It examines
the rise of financial technology and
its growing impact on the wealth and
asset management industry. Written by
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thought leaders in the global
WealthTech space, this volume offers
an analysis of the current tectonic
shifts happening in wealth and asset
management and aggregates diverse
industry expertise into a single
informative book. It provides
practitioners such as wealth
managers, bankers and investors with
the answers they need to capitalize
on this lucrative market. As a primer
on WealthTech it offers academics
clear insight into the repercussions
of profoundly changing business
models. It furthermore highlights the
concept of the ongoing
democratization of wealth management
towards a more efficient and clientcentric advisory process, free of
entry hurdles. This book aggregates
facts, expertise, insights and acumen
from industry experts to provide
answers on various questions
including: Who are the key players in
WealthTech? What is fueling its
exponential growth? What are the key
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technologies behind WealthTech? How
do regulators respond? What are the
risks? What is the reaction of
incumbent players? This book not only
seeks to answer these questions but
also touches on a series of related
topics: • Get up to speed on the
latest industry developments •
Understand the driving forces behind
the rise of WealthTech • Realize the
depth and breadth of WealthTech •
Discover how investors react to the
growth in WealthTech • Learn how
regulators influence the evolution of
WealthTech business models • Examine
the market dynamics of the WealthTech
revolution • Grasp the industry’s
potential and its effects on
connected sectors • Build acumen on
investment and entrepreneurial
opportunities A unique product for
the market place Digital
transformation is creating gamechanging opportunities and
disruptions across industries and
businesses. One industry where these
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game-changing opportunities will have
profound impacts is wealth and asset
management. For generations, wealth
and asset management was a privileged
service provided to co-operations and
wealthy individuals. The
informational advantages that wealth
managers held vis-a -vis their
clients provided a key competitive
differentiator. In the current
digital transformation climate, this
differentiator is vanishing and the
setting is changing. A top priority
on the agenda for any wealth and
asset manager must therefore be how
to respond and prepare for the
ramifications of this fast changing
business environment. This book (one
of the first to be published in this
area) will provide the reader with a
head start in adapting to this new
digital environment.
The Burnout Gamble Hamza Khan
2017-08-08 BURN BRIGHT, NOT OUT.
Stress has been called the "Health
Epidemic of the 21st Century" by the
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World Health Organization. It is
estimated to cost North American
businesses more than $320 billion a
year, and studies show we are working
longer and harder than ever before,
leaving very little time for much
else. With everything competing for
your time, energy, and attention,
stress is unavoidable. But how do you
manage stress without sacrificing the
things you want to achieve in life
and work? The Burnout Gamble is full
of stories, tools and strategies to
teach you how to conquer stress, beat
burnout, and stay motivated. THIS
BOOK HELPS YOU: - Recognize the 12
stages of burnout (and which ones
you're going through). - Understand
the negative consequences of stress
on yourself and others. - Control
your stress and recover from burnout.
- Prevent burnout and achieve more
using a simple 6-step solution. Build resilience. - Learn from the
mistakes of real entrepreneurs,
executives, and employees just like
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yourself. - And much, much more!
Imagine a version of yourself that is
thriving, productive, and motivated.
The Burnout Gamble will help you
become that version of yourself.
The Game Changer's Guide to Radical
Success Tevis Trower 2020-08-10 High
performers share this common
characteristic: a nagging sense that
no matter what they have
accomplished, they are capable of
more. That drive to test themselves
and their own capacity to contribute
brings with it a host of questions,
but often their focus on achieving
does not allow for taking the time to
reflect on how to navigate choices
more powerfully. With overflowing
shelves of 'success' books, The GameChanger's Guide to Radical Success is
that step back, that opportunity for
reflecting, assessing, coursecorrecting and realigning. The GameChanger's Guide to Radical Success
offers a refreshing, immersive,
personal and active approach to
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getting clear on how you want your
life to feel - and making it happen.
Not in some far-away fantasy future,
but right NOW. Celebrated corporate
culture strategist and motivator
Tevis Trower shows people who are
already 'successful' how to boost
their life from good to optimal.
Using innovative, proven tools,
targeted strategies, and your own
unique input, Tevis helps you design
and set a course toward a personal
best you once only dreamed of,
changing your owngame - and reaching
your own Radical Success.
Defining Your Boundaries Jen
Sugermeyer 2020-05-13 How to protect
yourself from the world
Long Island Airports Joshua Stoff
2004-09-01 Long Island is a natural
airfield. The central area of Long
Island’s Nassau County—known as the
Hempstead Plains—is the only natural
prairie east of the Allegheny
Mountains. The island itself is
ideally placed at the eastern edge of
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the United States, adjacent to its
most populous city. In fact, nowhere
else in America has so much aviation
activity been confined to such a
relatively small geographic area. The
many record-setting and historic
flights and the aviation companies
that were developed here have helped
place Long Island on the aviation
map. Through one hundred years of
aviation history, Long Island has
been home to eighty airfields. From
military airfields to seaplane bases
and commercial airports, the island
has had more airports than any other
place of similar geographic
proportion in America. Most have
vanished without a trace, but a
handful remains. Long Island Airports
is the first book to document the
pictorial history of these airports
and airfields.
The Fiberglass Boat Repair Manual
Allan H. Vaitses 1988-10-22 Tells how
to work with fiberglass, and
demonstrates repair techniques for
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leaks, fractures, holes,
delaminations, core problems, large
holes, and keels
Use Your Difference to Make a
Difference Tayo Rockson 2019-08-27
Become more culturally competent in
an increasingly diverse world Recent
years have seen dramatic changes to
several institutions worldwide. Our
increasingly interconnected,
digitized, and globalized world
presents immense opportunities and
unique challenges. Modern businesses
and schools interact with individuals
and organizations from a diverse
range of cultural and national
backgrounds—increasing the likelihood
for miscommunication, errors in
strategy, and unintended consequences
in the process. This has also spilled
into our daily lives and the way we
consume information today.
Understanding how to navigate these
and other pitfalls requires
adaptability, nuanced cross-cultural
communication, and effective conflict
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resolution. Use Your Difference to
Make a Difference provides readers
with a skills-based, actionable plan
that transforms differences into
agents of inclusiveness, connection,
and mutual understanding. This
innovative and timely guide
illustrates how to leverage
differences to move beyond
unconscious biases, manage a
culturally-diverse workplace, create
an environment for more tolerant
schooling environments, more trusted
media, communicate across borders,
find and retain diverse talent, and
bridge the gap between working
locally and expanding globally.
Expert guidance on a comprehensive
range of topics—teamwork, leadership
styles, information sharing,
delegation, supervision, giving and
receiving feedback, coaching and
motivation, recruiting, managing
suppliers and customers, and
more—helps you manage the essential
aspects of international
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relationships and cultural awareness.
This valuable resource contains the
indispensable knowledge required to:
Develop self-awareness needed to be a
cross-cultural communicator Develop
content, messaging techniques,
marketing plans, and business
strategies that translate across
cultural borders Help your employees
to better understand and collaborate
with clients and colleagues from
different backgrounds Help teachers
build safe environments for students
to be themselves Strengthen crosscultural competencies in yourself,
your team, and your entire
organization Understand the cultural,
economic, and political factors
surrounding our world Use Your
Difference to Make a Difference is a
must-have resource for any educator,
parent, leader, manager, or team
member of an organization that
interacts with co-workers and
customers from diverse cultural
backgrounds.
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The Bach Flower Remedies Edward Bach
1998-11-01 Learn how the essences of
wildflowers can help your mental and
spiritual health Drawn from the
essence of wildflower blooms by the
power of the sun, the Bach Flower
remedies produce results which have
confounded conventional medicine. Dr.
Bach's revolutionary approach to
healing through the personality of
the patient aroused a storm of
controversy. Yet seven decades have
demonstrated its efficacy in
thousands of cases. This volume
includes three books in one: Heal
Thyself and The Twelve Healers by
Edward Bach, M.D.; and the Bach
Remedies Repertory by F. J. Wheeler,
M.D. In this comprehensive book
you'll discover Dr. Bach's 38
remedies and their application to
every situation. It also reveals Dr.
Bach's findings on what disease
actually is and the natural way to
conquer it--by allowing the
miraculous human organism to find its
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own path to true health. Here are
just a few remedies to help you
through tough times: Honeysuckle
relieves feelings of homesickness
Beech counters your aggravation with
others Mimulus helps you overcome
shyness Wild rose reverses feelings
of apathy
The Cement Era 1907
Guide to Time Management Michael
Dutch 2021-09-21
Revelations of the Dead-alive John
Banim 1824
The Boroughs of Brooklyn and Queens,
Counties of Nassau and Suffolk, Long
Island, New York, 1609-1924 Henry
Isham Hazelton 1925 Covers the period
from the days of the original Indian
inhabitants up to the year 1924.
Harper's Team Tom Flanagan 2009-05 In
five years, Stephen Harper went from
private citizen to prime minister of
Canada. Tom Flanagan was his chief
campaign organizer for most of that
period. In Harper's Team, Flanagan
tells the story of Harper's rise to
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power - how a small group of colleag
Juggling Elephants Jones Loflin
2007-09-06 What do you do when your
life feels as busy as a three-ring
circus? Juggling Elephants tells a
simple but profound story about one
man with a universal problem. Mark
has too much to do, too many
priorities, too much stress, and too
little time. As he struggles to
balance his many responsibilities
without cracking under the pressure,
Mark takes a break to attend the
circus with his family. There he has
a surprising conversation with a wise
ringmaster. He leaves with a simple
but powerful lesson: Trying to get
everything done is like juggling
elephants -- impossible. So Mark
begins to think about his work,
family, and personal life the way a
ringmaster thinks about the many acts
in a three-ring circus. He discovers
that managing his various acts can be
fun and easy once he changes his
attitude and follows his new friend's
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ongoing guidance. Mark soon realizes:
• If you keep trying to juggle
elephants, no one, including you,
will be thrilled with your
performance. • A ringmaster cannot be
in all three rings at once. • The key
to the success of a circus is having
quality acts in all three rings. •
Intermission is an essential part of
any good circus. Juggling Elephants
is a wonderfully lighthearted guide
for everyone who feels like they're
about to be squashed. It will help
you better focus your time and
energy, so you'll be able to enjoy
more of the things that are important
to you. Above all, it will teach you
how to run your circus, instead of
letting the circus run you.
British Wild Flowers John William
Salter 1876
African Tightrope Henry Templer
Alexander 1965
Marginalised Communities in Higher
Education Neil Harrison 2021 "Drawing
on examples from nine countries
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across five continents, this book
offers anyone interested in the
future of higher education the
opportunity to understand how
communities become marginalised and
how this impacts on their access to
learning and their ability to thrive
as students. Focusing on groups that
suffer directly through
discriminatory practices or
indirectly through distinct forms of
sociocultural disadvantage, this book
brings to light communities about
which little has been written and
where research efforts are in their
relative infancy. Each chapter
documents the experiences of a group
and provides insights that have a
wider reach and gives voice to those
that are often unheard. The book
concludes with a new
conceptualisation of the social
forces that lead to marginalisation
in higher education. This cuttingedge book is a must read for higher
education researchers, policy makers,
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and students interested in access to
education, sociology of education,
development studies, and cultural
studies"-Lepton Dipole Moments B. Lee Roberts
2010 This book provides a selfcontained description of the
measurements of the magnetic dipole
moments of the electron and muon,
along with a discussion of the
measurements of the fine structure
constant, and the theory associated
with magnetic and electric dipole
moments. Also included are the
searches for a permanent electric
dipole moment of the electron, muon,
neutron and atomic nuclei. The
related topic of the transition
moment for lepton flavor violating
processes, such as neutrinoless muon
or tauon decays, and the search for
such processes are included as well.
The papers, written by many of the
leading authors in this field, cover
both the experimental and theoretical
aspects of these topics. Sample
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Chapter(s). Chapter 1: Historical
Introduction to Electric and
Mangnetic Moments (367 KB). Contents:
Historical Introduction (B L
Roberts); Electromagnetic Dipole
Moments and New Physics (A Czarnecki
& W J Marciano); Lepton g OCo 2 from
1947 to Present (T Kinoshita);
Analytic QED Calculations of the
Anomalous Magnetic Moment of the
Electron (S Laporta & E Remiddi);
Measurements of the Electron Magnetic
Moment (G Gabrielse); Determining the
Fine Structure Constant (G
Gabrielse); Helium Fine Structure
Theory for the Determination of (K
Pachucki & J Sapirstein); Hadronic
Vacuum Polarization and the Lepton
Anomalous Magnetic Moments (M
Davier); The Hadronic Light-by-Light
Contribution to a, e (J Prades et
al.); General Prescriptions for Oneloop Contributions to a e, (K R
Lynch); Measurement of the Muon ( g
OCo 2) Value (J P Miller et al.);
Muon ( g OCo 2) and Physics Beyond
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the Standard Model (D StAckinger);
Probing CP Violation with Electric
Dipole Moments (M Pospelov & A Ritz);
The Electric Dipole Moment of the
Electron (E D Commins & D DeMille);
Neutron EDM Experiments (S K
Lamoreaux & R Golub); Nuclear
Electric Dipole Moments (W C Griffith
et al.); EDM Measurements in Storage
Rings (B L Roberts et al.); Models of
Lepton Flavor Violation (Y Okada);
Search for the Charged Lepton-FlavorViolating Transition Moments l OaAE l
OC (Y Kuno). Readership: Researchers
and graduate students in particle
physics, atomic physics and nuclear
physics, as well as experts working
in the field
The Herbalist's Bible Julie BrutonSeal 2014-09-02 A lost classic of
Western herbalism—rediscovered and
restored with 200 full-color images.
Herbalist to King Charles I, John
Parkinson (1567–1650) was a master
apothecary, herbalist, and gardener.
Famous in his own lifetime for his
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influential books, his magnum opus,
the Theatrum Botanicum, was published
in 1640 and ran to 1,766 large pages.
The sheer scope and size was perhaps
to prove the book’s downfall, because
while it was much revered—and
plagiarized—it was never reprinted
and, centuries later, has attained
the status of an extremely rare and
valuable book. Parkinson was writing
at a time when Western herbalism was
at its zenith, and his skills as a
gardener (from his grounds in Covent
Garden) combined perfectly with his
passion for science, observation, and
historical scholarship. In the The
Herbalist’s Bible, Julie Bruton-Seal
and Matthew Seal have beautifully
combined selections from Parkinson’s
book with their own modern commentary
on how each plant is used today to
create a truly one-of-a-kind,
comprehensive collection of herbal
information old and new. Parkinson’s
clear and lively description of a
chosen plant’s “vertues” or healing
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properties side-by-side with the
editors’ notes—including copious
herbal recipes—make this the perfect
book for students and practitioners
of herbalism, historians, and
gardeners, all of whom will welcome
this restoration of Parkinson’s lost
classic.
Polaris Predator 2003-2007 Penton
Staff 2000-05-24 Predator 500,
2003-2007; Predator 500 (Troy Lee
Designs) 2005-2006
Ontario High School Laboratory Manual
in Chemistry [microform] Anonymous
2021-09-09 This work has been
selected by scholars as being
culturally important and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as
we know it. This work is in the
public domain in the United States of
America, and possibly other nations.
Within the United States, you may
freely copy and distribute this work,
as no entity (individual or
corporate) has a copyright on the
body of the work. Scholars believe,
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and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally
available to the public. To ensure a
quality reading experience, this work
has been proofread and republished
using a format that seamlessly blends
the original graphical elements with
text in an easy-to-read typeface. We
appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you
for being an important part of
keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
Polaris Sportsman 600, 700, & 800
Penton Staff 2000-05-24 Sportsman 600
(2003-2005); Sportsman 700
(2002-2006); Sportsman 700 EFI
(2004-2007); Sportsman 700 EFI X2
(2008); Sportsman MV7 (2005-2006),
Sportsman 800 EFI (2005-2010),
Sportsman 800 EFI X2 (2007-2009).
Sportsman 800 EFI Touring (2008-2009)
Confident Introvert Stephanie Thoma
2020-06-15 Networking doesn't have to
feel like a sales-focused event where
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you're using people to get ahead.
Create meaningful connections, easily
strike up genuine conversations, and
dazzle people with your natural
charm. In Confident Introvert,
Stephanie Thoma shows you the key
steps you'll need to take to unlock
your potential and win at networking.
Within these pages, you'll discover
strategies that go beyond collecting
business cards to find your natural
confidence and connect with anyone.
Motorcycle Workshop Practice Techbook
John Haynes 2016-10-03 Haynes has
discovered all the problems that
motorcycle owners could possibly
encounter when rebuilding or
repairing their bikes. Documenting
the most common DIY fixes with
hundreds of illustrations and stepby-step instructions, this compendium
of repair, modification and
troubleshooting advice is applicable
to all domestic and import marques.
The Tasteful Palette Kresge Art
Museum 1997-11-01
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Small Business Hacks Barry Moltz
2017-10-21 Running a small business
is hard and confusing. Most
entrepreneurs start a company to
solve a problem and just want to
focus on doing only that.
Unfortunately, starting a business
gets in the way and everything that
comes along with it. Like: �Marketing
�Sales �Customer Service �Employees,
Freelancers and Vendors �Money and
Finance This book solves that
problem. It is a simple guide for
anyone in a small business to be able
to accomplish one of these tasks in
five steps or less. No more angst
over the issue or searching for the
solution on the web. These 100 small
business hacks are your shortcut to
success. We assemble these after our
combine 50 years in business both as
small business owners ourselves and
as journalists interviewing thought
leaders about their path to
prosperity. It has never been easier
to start a business, but with so much
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competition moving at the speed of
the internet, it has also never been
so easy to fail. This does not have
to be you. This book is not meant to
be read from beginning to end. Jump
to the problem that you need to solve
and get started. Keep this guide
nearby on your desk, your tablet,
smart phone or under your pillow. It
will allow you to quickly bust
through most problems you will
encounter and leave more time to do
what you love at your company.
Thank You Orion Robert A. Irwin 2007
Atlantic Yacht Club 1890
John Webster Don D. Moore 1995 The
Critical Heritage series gathers
together a large body of critical
sources on major figures in
literature. Each volume presents
contemporary responses to a writer's
work, enabling students and
researchers to read for themselves,
for example, comments on early
performances of Shakespeare's plays,
or reactions to the first publication
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of Jane Austen's novels. The selected
sources range from important essays
in the history of criticism to
journalism and contemporary opinion,
and documentary material such as
letters and diaries. Significant
pieces of criticism from later
periods are also included, in order
to demonstrate the fluctuations in an
author's reputation. Each volume
contains an introduction to the
writer's published works, a selected
bibliography, and an index of works,
authors and subjects. The Critical
Heritage is available as a set of 67
volumes, as mini-sets selected by
period (in slipcase boxes) or as
individual volumes.
The Man of Business George Colman
1774
Start Your Own Business Rieva
Lesonsky 2001 With this newly updated
edition, the experts show you how to
make your dreams of starting a
business come true!
Talking Up Rosamund Else-Mitchell
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1998 Twentysomething women talk about
living their feminism. Exploring a
range of personal and political
experiences, this collection defines
the landscape in which young
Australian women stake their claim to
feminism. The private collides with
the public, anger with humour, desire
with ideals. Writing themselves into
the debate, these young women are
talking up.
The Perfect Salesman Stephen Leacock
1934 A collection of stories and
essays chosen from Canadian humorist
Leacock's books.
Honest to Greatness Peter Kozodoy
2020-08-11 In today's hypertransparent world, consumers have
enormous power to decide which brands
are worth their time and money—so how
do you make sure they choose yours?
Unfortunately, most leaders and
organizations are stuck following
archaic, detrimental business
practices. Meanwhile, savvy consumers
and employees across every generation
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are making their stance perfectly
clear: They are not interested in
supporting organizations that seem
inauthentic, soulless, or
untrustworthy. In this environment,
only the honest will survive. In
Honest to Greatness, serial Inc. 5000
entrepreneur Peter Kozodoy shows how
today's greatest business leaders use
honesty—not as a touchy-feely core
value, but as a business strategy
that produces game-changing,
industry-dominating success. Through
case studies and interviews with
leaders at Bridgewater Associates,
Sprint, Quicken Loans, Domino's, The
Ritz-Carlton, and more, Kozodoy
presents fresh business concepts that
anyone in the workplace can implement
in order to: • Reach, engage, and
retain your best customers • Attract
and inspire the best talent in any
industry • Create an unbeatable
culture of innovation that dominates
your competitors • Earn your team's
respect and loyalty • Unlock deep
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personal fulfillment by setting the
"right" goals Filled with powerful
lessons for current and future
leaders, this timely book
demonstrates how to use honesty at
both the organizational and
individual level to achieve true
greatness in business and in life.
Achtung-Panzer! Heinz Guderian 1995
This is one of the most significant
military books of the twentieth
century. By an outstanding soldier of
independent mind, it pushed forward
the evolution of land warfare and was
directly responsible for German
armoured supremacy in the early years
of the Second World War. Published in
1937, the result of 15 years of
careful study since his days on the
German General Staff in the First
World War, Guderian's book argued,
quite clearly, how vital the proper
use of tanks and supporting armoured
vehicles would be in the conduct of a
future war. When that war came, just
two years later, he proved it,
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leading his Panzers with distinction
in the Polish, French and Russian
campaigns. Panzer warfare had come of
age, exactly as he had forecast. This
first English translation of Heinz
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Guderian's classic book - used as a
textbook by Panzer officers in the
war - has an introduction and
extensive background notes by the
modern English historian Paul Harris.
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